
The Monterey County Fire Chief Association has nominated Monterey 

County Regional Fire Protection District Fire Chief David Sargenti to 

represent Advance Life Support Fire Agencies of the Association on the 

Emergency Medical Care Committee. 

Fire Chief David Sargenti has dedicated over 30 years to the fire and EMS 

services in Monterey County, all of which have been through the Monterey 

County Regional Fire Protection District. The District delivers EMS through 

its fire engines and ambulances, which are staffed with firefighter paramedics 

and advanced emergency medical technicians. The District covers over 400 

square miles of unincorporated Monterey County.  

Chief Sargenti has been appointed to represent fire agencies on several 

countywide committees, including the Monterey County Next Generation 

Emergency Network (NGEN) Oversight Committee and Implementation 

Team, the Monterey County Emergency Communications Policy Committee, 

Dedicated Fire Dispatch, and Fire Operations. He currently serves as chair of 

both the Monterey County Communication Department Executive Board and 

the NGEN Executive Board. 

 




